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Be Vigilant About Workplace Complaints
January 23, 2019 Fort Wayne

Adam Bartom wrote an article in the Greater Fort Wayne Business
Weekly titled, "Be vigilant about workplace complaints."

https://www.fwbusiness.com/opinion/columnists/article_f7d35852-4a6f-5aef-8493-f37ef9db223d.html#utm_source=fwbusiness.com&utm_campaign=%2Fnewsletters%2Fheadlines%2F%3F-dc%3D1548410431&utm_medium=email&utm_content=headline

